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BEK Youth Friday nights 

 

 

Worker Newsletter 

I  would first like to wish all of our 

families a very happy Easter!  

 

During the Easter holidays, we 

encouraged the youth to spend 

time with their families and to 

attend their local church services. 

Many had plans to go away and 

therefore we decided to take a 

break but look forward to starting 

up again on Friday 21st April at 

Burntisland Parish Halls. Please feel 

free to inv ite any young people in 

P4 – P7.  

 

A reminder that we meet in 

Burntisland Parish Halls every 

Friday except for the first Friday of 

every month where we meet at 

Kinghorn Parish Halls.  

 

Please feel free to join us every 

Friday from 18:00 – 20:00.  

Rugby 

 

 

Rugby 
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After lots of prayer, I  have been 

blessed with the opportunity to 

run a rugby programme within 

Burntisland Primary School for the 

P6 and P7s during school time.  

This consists of three classes per 

year group on a Tuesday and 

Thursday respectively. This 

programme kicked off, pun 

intended, on Tuesday 18 April. I  

was further encouraged when 

two of our current youth group 

ladies came running to greet me. 

This is a huge answer to prayer 

and allows me the opportunity to 

build relationships with these 

young people. 

 

I  continue to run the rugby 

programme within Kinghorn 

Primary School after hours on a 

Tuesday. This is voluntary and the 

group continues to grow.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

SU Group 
I  have started an SU group in 

Kinghorn Primary. This is going well 

and seems to be gaining 
momentum. Once the kids 

experience the group they seem to 

enjoy it so I  am hoping that 

numbers will pick up here by word 

of mouth.  

Pulse Youth Group 
I  am excited to launch our new 

Teen Youth Group called Pulse on 

Sunday 23rd April at Burntisland 

Parish Halls from 17:00 till 19:00. This 

is open to anyone from S1 till S6. 

Please spread the word.  

Community building 
I  have visited and met some of the 
families at Kinghorn toddlers group 

as well as the Burntisland group in 

order to build relationships with 

families of all ages. As a church, we 

have noticed that one of the 

storage rooms are in need of repair 

and painting and we would like to 

spruce it up for these young 

families. I f there is anyone wanting 

to assist with cleaning and painting 

of this room, please give me a 

shout.  

I  have also been connecting with 

parents and grandparents at the 

Drift in, Cornerstone Café as well as 

at Café Church.  

For those who allow me, I  have 

started doing some home v isits just 

to spend time getting to know the 

family unit as a whole.  

Walk thru the Bible 
I  have completed my training as a 

Walk thru the Bible facilitator and I  

will be at Torbain Primary School to 

lead my first sessions on 

Wednesdays from the 3 – 31 May.  
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Preaching Opportunities 
I  was blessed with the opportunity to 

share part of the Easter message at 

Kinghorn Primary School. This was a 

positive experience and a few of the 

children recognised me from the 

youth group, rugby programme as 

well as the SU group. I  even received 

one of my family v isit inv itations after 

this assembly.  

Dates to diarise  
I look forward to seeing all of you at 
the Kinghorn Gala serv ice on the 4 
June at Kinghorn Church by the sea 
at 10:30am as well as the joint BEK 
serv ice on 28 May. All are welcome 
to attend these services.  

For those wanting to see me in 

person feel free to get hold of me. I 

have a rota to participate regularly 

in all age talks and children’s 

activ ities at all three churches. It is 

through these opportunities as well 

as those like Chilled Church where I 

get to meet young people and 

families in all three venues. 

Adrian.bekchurches@gmail.com 

07481127799 
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